20.6.25 Class 7

Literacy

In Literacy this week we have

i read chapter one of The Hodge-
heg.

In class we have been learning

about road safety and talking

Dick King-Smith
animal adve e

The master of animal adventures.

about how we should cross a

road.

The children have been writing instructions on how

to safely cross a road. Well done!

Numeracy

In Numeracy we have been working
on place value. Some children have

been:
. Finding one more
. Ordering numbers to 20

. Finding less than, greater than

and equal to

. Counting from 20 to 50.

S wimming reminder

Class 7 have swimming lessons every Wednesday until the 16th July.

Please ensure your child brings their swim kit
and towel (labelled ifpossible) and also a swim
nappy ifyour child needs one. Any problems

please let me know. Thank you!

Storytime

This week our story has been
“This is the bear” by Sarah
Hayes.




